
  

transport.nsw.gov.au   Page 1 of 2 

 

OFFICIAL 

Transport Access Program  
Unanderra Station Upgrade  
Community notification April 2023 

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Unanderra Station. This upgrade is being delivered as part 

of the Transport Access Program, an initiative to provide a better experience for public transport customers 

by delivering modern, safe and accessible infrastructure. 

 

 

Canopies being installed on the new footbridge 

Completed work 

During the weekend of 3 to 5 March, the station was transformed when the footbridge and canopies were 
installed. This milestone was achieved with the coordination of many contractors and two very large cranes, to 
install the bridge planks between the new lift and the pre-built canopies and screens on the bridge. The weekend 
work was a success, and all planned work was completed.  

Upcoming work 

In the next month, work will continue on both sides of the station with footpaths and ramps being poured, 
and landscaping work to continue. Fences and a bus shelter will be installed on the Berkeley Road West side 
of the station. On the platform, some work will be done to regrade the platform surface and tactiles will be 
installed. 

Handrails around the stairs will start to be installed, the new lifts will have door jambs fitted . Some electrical 
work will be done in the bridge canopies. 
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Working hours 

Normal working hours will continue between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am and 1pm Saturdays. 

Some work may also be carried out on weekends until the end of the project, from 7am to 6pm Saturdays and 

8am to 6pm Sundays.  

Commuter carpark and loop road 

The commuter car park will continue to have some spaces unavailable while the landscaping, footpaths and 

kerbs are built. Alternate parking will be available in the Wollongong council car park on Central Road.  

We apologise for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience while this work is carried out.  

 

Contact 

If you have any questions or would like more information, 

please contact our project team: 

Project information line: 1800 684 490 

Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Visit: transport.nsw.gov.au/unanderra 

24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465 

 

 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

If you need help understanding this information, 

please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us 

on 1800 684 490. 


